
To register, click: 
https://la-archdiocese.zoom.us/meeting/register/
tJYude6hqD8vHNFOFjsCwzo3fhaxsY1Ujymb    
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email with 
information on how to join the retreat via Zoom. 
 
If you have questions, email:                                               
ethnicministry@la-archdiocese.org  

 
 

If you wish to donate to the Office of Ethnic Ministry,          
send a check payable to “Office of Ethnic Ministry” to: 

Office of Ethnic Ministry, Archdiocese of Los Angeles 
3424 Wilshire Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90010 

OFFICE  OF  ETHNIC  M INISTRY  

PRESENTS  

 Back to Gospel Basics      

A virtual retreat with  
 

Fr. Parker Sandoval 
Vice Chancellor and Senior Director  

of Ministerial Services,  
Archdiocese of Los Angeles  

 

SATURDAY,  
MARCH 13,  2021  

10 AM  —  12 PM   
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